FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

22 June 2025 093/Par/24



مدرسة الفجيرة الضاصة

مديرة المدرسة: السيدة جان برتنجهام

Dear Parents,

I hope you are well.

May we give our sincere congratulations on the Occasion of Al Hijra, the Islamic New Year and inform you in accordance with the governmental decree that school will be closed on Friday 27th June.

As the school year comes to a close there are few matters to bring to your attention. Firstly thanks to all parents who supported the KG2, Grade 2 and G12 graduations. Also to the school staff who arranged these enjoyable events.

School finishes on **Thursday 26th June** as the last day but we are still offering normal taught classes **07.40-13.00** Monday to Thursday next week. School reports will be issued early July as usual by email. Unfortunately to receive reports and other documents from school the account with the school needs to have been paid in full. Please refer to Ms Hanan if you need clarification of the amount pending. If accounts remain unpaid **after July 4th** we regret we will be unable to accept the student's re-registration for the academic year 2025-26

School is still awaiting the 2025-26 calendar approval from the Ministry of Education and as soon as we have this it will be sent to your email, and we will also post on Seesaw. The academic year 2025-26 will start as per the government directive on Monday 25th August. The school office is fully open until Wednesday 9th July and the last day for signing documents is Fridy 4th July after which the signatory is not available. There is emergency cover until Thursday 7th August when the office is fully open.

Kindly call Ms Hanan in the school office or email <u>admin@fpa.sch.ae</u> if you have any questions on this.

Van Brettingham

Principal